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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to this bill.  As someone who has a few family 

members receiving in home care, I can attest that the protections and standards are 

substantial.  We do not need another "study" that cost taxpayer dollars to come up 

with more red tape.  In Oregon we are severely short on in home care providers and 

workers.  We do not need to further the shortfall.  Please vote NO on this bill. 


